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Hi Carol,

I am reaching regarding the Basketball Development Plan. MLSE Foundation believes that all youth
 should have access to sport and sport opportunities. From our own needs assessment,  basketball is
 the fastest growing sport amongst youth. MLSE Foundation was happy to be a part of the
 development of the report and support the recommendations and growth of basketball in Toronto.

Thank you,
Bridgette Estrela

BRIDGETTE ESTRELA |  DIRECTOR, PARTNERSHIPS & DEVELOPMENT 
O: 416.815.5938 | M: 416.457.2985
Bridgette.Estrela@mlse.com | @MLSEFoundation

Visit MLSELaunchPad.org to learn how MLSE Foundation will #ChangeTheGame in 2017.
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